
 

 

Ladies Conference 

 

Ladies Conference will be April 19-20th 

for all ladies and girls 7th – 12th grade. 

Today and Wednesday are the last 

opportunity to register. You can do so 

at the back of the auditorium or 

online. The cost is now $45 for adults 

and $40 for teens. If you have any 

questions, please see Yvette Spencer or 

Ashley King. 
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 MEGA Food Pantry – The next food pantry is Thursday, 

April 18th from 1 – 5pm. Volunteers, please arrive at noon. 

If you have questions about being able to receive food or 

would like to get on the list, please see Dave Wick or Aaron 

King. 

 Cinco de Mayo Service and Fellowship – On Sunday, May 5th 

at 5 pm, we will have a special Cinco de Mayo service. Join 

us after the service for tacos, menudo, elotes, fruit and more! 

As well as carnival games, pinatas, and a jumping balloon! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Life-stage Adult Sunday School Classes  

        9:00 am              10:30 am 

Homebuilders: Couples 20’s-30’s             Cornerstone: Couples 40’s-50’s 

College and Career: Singles Berean: Adults 

Passionate for Christ: Ladies Hearts for God: Ladies 

Men for the Master: Men Watchmen in Warfare: Men 

Ambassador’s: Seniors Teens: 7th through 12th grade 

 

Worship Services  

- Sunday Morning……………………….…………………9:00 am 

- Sunday Morning……….…………………...……......…10:30 am  

- Sunday Spanish Service……………………………......10:30 am 

- Sunday Evening ……………………………...………....6:00 pm  

- Wednesday Evening………………….……………........6:30 pm  

Bible Studies 

- Monday Morning…………………………...…………..10:00 am 

- Wednesday Discipleship…………………………………6:30 pm 

 

Visitation Meeting  

- Northeast at 9:30 am Each Saturday 

Prayer Meeting 

- Sunday Morning Men’s Prayer Breakfast……… 7:30 am 

- Tuesday Prayer Time……………………………12:15 pm 

- Wednesday Night Missions……….Each Wednesday night                 

 

Serve Through Giving 

Faith Promise Goal-to-Date……………....……$34,620.00 

Received-to-Date…………………………………$46,291.00 

 

Memory Verse: 

Psalm 139:14 “I will praise thee; for I am fearfully 

and wonderfully made: MARVELLOUS ARE THY 

WORKS; and that my soul knoweth right well.” 

 

Connect with Christ and His Church Grow in the Word 

 VBS Workers Meeting – We are very excited about VBS 

this year. The date has been moved and VBS will be  

June 10-14th. If you are interested in working at VBS, 

please make sure to sign-up at the sign-up center. We will 

be having our first VBS meeting on April 28th after the 

evening service, in the chapel. Please see Bro. Micah with 

any questions. 

 Patch Club – The Patch club will be singing in the evening 

service. Please have your sailor here by 5 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Teen Cafe – Teen Café will be April 21st after the evening 

service. 

 Organized Visitation – There will be no organized visitation 

on Saturday the 20th due to Ladies Conference. Beginning 

Monday, April 22nd, organized visitation will now be taking 

place on Monday nights at 6:30 pm in the dining hall. 

Childcare will be provided. If you would like to still go out 

on Saturday mornings, please see Bro. Micah or Bro. Greg 

for details. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


